
 
 

March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Challenger Learning Center of Kentucky’s STEM education 

program. The entity to receive funding for this project is Challenger Learning Center of 

Kentucky, located at 1 Community College Dr, Hazard, KY 41701. The funding would be used 

for a comprehensive STEM education program. This is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because this expansion of science education features engineering, robotics, and healthcare career 

components that are critical to the workforce. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for the purposes described in 

section 20102 of title 51, United States Code.  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

      Sincerely, 

     

 M 
 

      HAL ROGERS 

      Member of Congress 
 

    


